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Address Reply to: Post Office Box 7 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

June 16, 1978 

Mr. George E. Lear, Chief 
Operating Reactors - Branch 3 
Division of Operating Reactors 
u.s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 
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·subject: Dresden Station Unit 3 
Feedwater anq Control Rod Drive 
Nozzle Inspection - Winter 1978 
NRC Docket No. 50-249 

Reference (a): M. s. Turbak letter to G. E. Lear 
dated May 15, 1978 

Dear.Mr. Lear: 
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Reference (a) transmitted a summary of the results · 
of the Dresden StationcUnit 3 Winter 1978 refuel outage Feedwater 
and control Rod Drive Nozzle inspections and repairs. It has 
been noted that the transmittal had an incorrect docket number. 
The docket number on the letter was 50-254. It should have 
been 50-249. 

Very truly yours, 

M. s. Turbak 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 
Bo.iling_Water Reactors 




